







2013-0471
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2013-0471    

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 23rd  day of June, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. to consider the adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2013-0471.

SUMMARY


Proposed Ordinance 2013-0471 recommends the adoption of the 2013 King County Real Property Asset Management Plan that as the inventory of the County's existing general government facilities and the conditions of the buildings owned by King County is a component of the capital facilities element of the Comprehensive Plan.  Adoption of the real property asset management plan is part of King County's 2014 Comprehensive Plan update.  


The 2013 real property asset management plan includes all facets of asset management including planning, acquisition, disposal for land and buildings, operations and maintenance, security and disaster planning, technology, and environmental sustainability.  Also included are space standards, current and future space needs, and a county facility policy framework.  The proposed ordinance aligns with the goals and objectives of the county's adopted Strategic Plan and recommends near term moves to implement space consolidation in county buildings.  

Summary:

Proposed amendments to proposed ordinance 2013-0471 would:

· Attach a technically corrected 2013 real property asset management plan
· Requires that updates to the real property asset management plan in accordance with the Comprehensive plan update schedules

 A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2013-0471 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-477-1020.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx, and at

http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=1500771&GUID=82FA67BB-A35E-428E-AF66-2A920A082B56&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2013-0471
Final Consideration:

In addition to the proposed amendments contained in the subject legislation, Councilmembers may offer additional amendments for consideration by the Council.  As a result, persons interested in any of the issues raised in the subject legislation should make their views known at the public hearing on June 23, 2014.  

DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 22th day of May, 2014.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

ANNE NORIS

CLERK OF THE COUNCIL

